Parish Council - Two Open Seats/One Year Terms

Please submit a bio to the church office if you are interested in filling one of the two open One Year Terms on the St. Nicholas Cathedral Parish Council.

All parishioners who are in good standing and are interested in serving on the Parish Council should submit their bio to Denise@stnicholastarpon.org by Wednesday, 1/31/24.

The 2024 Parish Council will review the bios and vote to fill these two seats at a Parish Council Meeting.

Thank you!

Parish Council Executive Board